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Smarter Balanced Assessment (SBAC)  

 
Each spring students across Vermont take a statewide test 
called Smarter Balanced assessment (SBAC). Smarter 
Balanced assessment is required by federal legislation, 
Every Student Succeeds Act, for students in grades 3 – 8 
and grade 11. SBAC is fully aligned with the Common Core 
State Standards (CCSS) and it uses state of the art computer 
adaptive testing and accessibility technologies. 
  
 To learn more about Smarter Balanced, log on to the VT 
Smarter Balanced Assessment Portal where you will find 
additional information, tools, and practice opportunities for 
students and families. Here is the link: 
http://vt.portal.airast.org 
  
Please note that Vermont’s test delivery system uses 
security features designed to protect our students’ privacy, 
and will adhere to all federal and state confidentiality 
regulations, including but not limited to the Family 
Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA). 

  
More specifically, students at Sustainability Academy will 
take the SBAC on the following dates:  

 
 April 10-16 -   Grade 5 

May 14-25 - Grade 3 & 4 
 

Thank you for supporting your child and our school during 
the annual assessments.  If you have further questions, 
please feel free to call Lashawn Whitmore-Sells at 
802-864-8480..  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Class Placement Parent Input Form  

for the 
 2018/19 

The optional class placement parent input form for the 18/19 
school year is​ attached to this newsletter.  If you choose to fill 

out the form, please return it to your teacher no later than 
Friday, April 20th​. 

 

  

 
Whole School Tabata 
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 ​School Expectations 
Be Safe 

Be Responsible 
Be Respectful 
Do Your Best 
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